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I am pleased to learn that so many people throughout the

Commonwealth will be taking part in the 'Fly a Flag for the

Commonwealth' initiative on Commonwealth Day this year,

which I understand will see the raising of a record number of

Commonwealth flags.

I send my good wishes to all who are takingpart.

ELIZABETH R.

9th March,2015.


